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OVERVIEW:  House Bill 652 amends the baseline transportation goods unit prices and future targets 

calculation lookback window for the "DOT REPORT Program". 

CURRENT LAW/BILL ANALYSIS:  G.S. 136-18.05 outlines the requirements for the North 

Carolina Department of Transportation's "DOT REPORT program".  

 

The bill would amend that law and specify that the data collection window is not limited to the 2015-

2016 fiscal year, but based on a rolling average of three previous fiscal years. 

 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This act would become effective July 1, 2025. 


